
TOWN OF GORHAM 

CONSERVATION BOARD  

MINUTES  

September 4, 2019 

 

 

    The Town of Gorham Conservation Board met on Wednesday, September 

4, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Gorham Town Hall.  Present were;     

Conservation Board Chairman, Brett Johnson.  

Conservation Board Member Matt Bay.  

Town Supervisor, Fred Lightfoote. 

Town Clerk, Darby Perrotte. 

Councilmembers Stephen Horrocks, Keith Eddinger and Lynn Klotz were 

necessarily absent. 

 

    Chairman Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

    Privilege of the Floor – none requested 

 

    Meeting minutes from 4/3/19 and 6/5/19 were tabled due to lack of    

    Quorum. 

 

  New Business:   

            

      Supervisor Lightfoote introduced Margaret Brewin who is interested on 

serving on the Conservation Board. 

 

     Town Clerk Darby Perrotte will swear Mrs. Brewin in so she can actively 

serve at the next meeting.  

 

    Supervisor Lightfoote had the members, along with Mrs. Brewin and Ms. 

Perrotte, go through the steps of scoring several properties that qualify for 

land preservation.    

      

 

 Old Business:  

 

   Supervisor Lightfoote spoke briefly about the organic recycling efforts.  

He will check into purchasing approximately 50-75 containers for residents 

to use for this purpose.   



 

   Chairman Johnson said he and Councilmember Klotz are planning on 

doing the aeration along lake properties this fall.  Chairman Johnson will 

purchase signage for the project. 

   

  The next meeting of the Gorham Conservation Board will be held on 

Wednesday October 2, 2019 at 7:00pm at the Gorham Town Hall. 

 

  With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:56pm. 

 

 

 

                                                                                 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

                                                                                  Darby Perrotte 
 

 


